City of Fort Smith Board of Directors: NO STUDY SESSION - December 26, 2023
Fort Smith, Arkansas sent this bulletin at 12/21/2023 05:45 PM CST
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CITY OF FORT SMITH BOARD OF DIRECTORS
NO STUDY SESSION - DECEMBER 26, 2023

MEDIA NOTIFICATION
December 21, 2023

City of Fort Smith Offices will be closed on Monday and Tuesday, December 25 and 26,
2023 in observance of Christmas. Due to such, the City of Fort Smith Board of Directors
will not have a study session on said date.

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be a regular meeting scheduled for 6:00
p.m., Tuesday, January 2, 2024 at the Blue Lion, 101 North 2nd Street. The Agenda Board
Packet for said meeting will be distributed on Thursday, December 28, 2023.

Sherri Gard, MMC
City Clerk
479-784-2207
sgard@fortsmithar.gov
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